Architectural Committee

Marion Garden's Homeowners Association

August 25, 2016

7:30 PM

Present:

Wayne Carney, Gary Grittner, Marlin Roseland, Chairman Dave Bonde

Matt Mitchell presented a proposal to add a room in attic with dormer windows. Siding, trim, windows, etc. will watch current colors, etc. Contractor has been employed.

Following discussion—Gary moved to approve the Mitchell remodel project. Marlin second. Motion carried on a voice vote.

To insure proper notice, it was recommended by the Chairman to vote on the Rob and Linda Brown addition that was approved via individual visits in May, 2016. Their project is an extension on the west side of their home as a bedroom addition.

Motion by Wayne to approve the Brown project, Gary second. Motion carried on a voice vote.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM.

Chairman

Date

aug. 26, 2016